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Dear Colleagues, 

The Canadian Association of Pediatric Surgery (CAPS)/ L’Association Canadienne de 
Chirurgie Pédiatrique (ACCP) would like to share with you our statement against racism 
for distribution to your members. 

It is our responsibility as an organization to strive to optimize the health of our children and 
families. We recognize that addressing the devastating impact of racism is central to this 
goal. We will follow this statement with concrete efforts to address issues of racism and 
discrimination pervasive in our health systems, educational structures and society at large. 

Please feel free to use this link and attached statement in English and French. 

https://youtu.be/6jBEQ_4hfIY

Our Organization’s website is 
www.caps.ca 

Our Twitter handle is 
@CAPSsurgeons Sincerely, 

Leslie Scott, MD, FRCSC 
President, Canadian Association of Paediatric Surgeons 
On behalf of The Canadian Association of Pediatric Surgery (CAPS) 
L’Association Canadienne de Chirurgie Pédiatrique (ACCP) 
Associate Professor, Department of Surgery 
Schulich School of Medicine and Dentistry, Western University 
Chair/Chief, Division of Paediatric Surgery 
Children’s Hospital, London Health Sciences Centre 
800 Commissioners Rd. E., Room B1-190 
Box 5010, London, ON Canada  N6A 5W9 
P: 519.685.8500 ext. 73053 
E-mail: president@caps.ca
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